PRESCHOOL 3'S CLASS NEWSLETTER FOR MARCH 2023

We will start out the month celebrating Dr. Seuss’ birthday on March 2.

Wednesday March 8" will be “Wacky Wednesday”. Please help your child choose
a wacky/silly outfit for the day! We will be working on our rhyming and
prepositions during this time.

Then we will learn about health habits and personal hygiene such as the
1mportance of brushing teeth, taking baths, and washing hands. We will also
learn about getting lots of exercise while trying out some new moves to music!
Good nutrition and getting rest will also be included.

We will learn about wind, air & space by making kites and hot air balloons as
we learn about all of the things wind can do (dries clothes, sails boats, turns
wind mills, blows seeds, etc.). We will do glow in the dark painting of stars, and
get out our space shuttle toys as we learn about space.

Bible stories this month are “The Lost Sheep”, “T'en Sick Men”, and “The Blind
Beggar”.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Wednesday, March 8 - Wacky Wednesday! Dress Wacky!
Friday, March 17 - St. Patrick’s Day! Wear Green!
March 27-31 - SPRING BREAK; No Preschool



